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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern,

The hermit lake shelters, specifically the enclosed winter shelters, have been of great use to me and my family.

The first time I skied tuckernman ravine was when I was 6 years old with my father. In the preceeding 18 years,

we've continued to make incredible memories enjoying the wilderness. Removing these shelters would prevent

winter access to many backcountry skiers. As proposed, replacing these with tent platforms would not be

adequate. If the shelters are not to be rebuilt with similar 4 walled shelters as planned, I wholeheartedly object to

this clearly inferior solution.

 

Sincerely,

Luke Winters 


